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Community notification September 2021

Transport for NSW is improving accessibility at Canley Vale
Station. The upgrade will provide a station precinct that is
accessible to people with a disability or limited mobility,
parents/carers with prams, and customers with luggage.

Construction work on the station upgrade has restarted. Our
work is being carried out in line with the current Public Health
Orders and a COVID Safe plan is in place. The safety and
wellbeing of our workplace and the wider community is our
highest priority.

Upcoming work
Work activities to occur in September include:

e installing and testing lifts 1 and 2

¢ installing new fencing

e removing site sheds

e installing tactiles on Platforms 1 and 2
e general civil and electrical work

¢ finishing work on lifts 1 and 2.

To do this work, we will use trucks, elevated work platforms, drill rigs, scaffolding, a crane and hand
tools.

Traffic control and signage will be in place to assist pedestrians and motorists around the work area when
required.

The work activities will be noisy at times. Every effort will be made to minimise the impact by turning off
vehicles and equipment when not in use, monitoring noise levels, using non-tonal reversing beepers and
acoustic barriers.

For more information call 1800 684 490,
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/canleyvale

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465.




Pedestrian access changes

The entrance to the station from Railway Parade into the station is now open for pedestrians to use. The
pedestrian footbridge will remain open for customers.

Construction hours

Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.

Keep in touch

We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project notifications and frequent online
updates published to the project website www.transport.nsw.qov.au/canleyvale.

If you would like to be added to the project distribution list, or for more information on the Canley Vale
Station Upgrade, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require
the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask
them to call Transport for NSW on 1800 684 490. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.

Viethnamese

Tai liéu ndy co cac thong tin quan trong vé cac dy an giao thong cong cong trong khu vuc cia quy vi. Néu quy vi
can su gitp do cua thong dich vién, xin vui long lién hé véi Dich vu Thong Phién Dich & sb dién thoai 131 450
va yéu cau ho goi cho Co quan Giao thong Tiéu bang NSW & s6 dién thoai 1800 684 490. Sau d6 thong dich vién
s¢€ giup thong dich cho quy vi.

For more information call 1800 684 490,

Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/canleyvale
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465.
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